
 

For Local 8 Members at Plymouth Housing 
May 9, 2024 

   

Plymouth Safety Committee Election 
 
Click here for the ballot to elect the Union Committee members to represent Union 
members on the Monthly Safety Committee meetings.  This election will determine 
Committee members, as well as alternates to fill any future vacancies on the Safety 
Committee going forward.   
 
Voting closes, Monday, May 13, at 2 p.m. 
 
 
Contact Union Rep Shelby Mooney, shelby@opeiu8.org, 206-441-
8880 ext. 117 with any questions. 
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